
Remote Learning 2.0 Preview
We are excited to once again be connecting with our students. Even though we know Remote Learning 2.0 will take some 
getting used to until we can meet again for in-person learning we are committed to providing a rigorous, robust education 
for all students. The success of remote learning for each student is based on three individuals working in partnership: The 
student, the teacher, and the family member. Together we can do this! 

Having a strong connection with your school is important now more than ever before. We are passionate about finding 
meaningful ways to cultivate school spirit as we work remotely. Although we can’t physically be together, we are 
committed to growing relationships with our students and families to continue building a community of learners.

Remote Learning 2.0 will be better than the spring
We know Continuous Learning in the spring was not perfect, and in fact, left many families frustrated. There was no 
playbook for what schools had to do when they were told to close their doors and immediately switch to a remote learning 
model. However, we’ve learned and we’ve listened and we are working diligently to make the remote learning 
experience better.

Please stay connected to your child’s school like you would normally. We encourage you to update your contact details in 
the parent portal so you won’t miss out on important information. Log in to the parent portal. You can contact your child’s 
school at any time with any questions or concerns about your child’s education.
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Students will follow a consistent 
daily schedule.

Remote learning does not mean 
students will be at the computer 
all day.

There is regular teacher feedback on 
and grading of student work. Student 
work is based on the Essential 
Learning Standards.

Attendance will be taken regularly. 
Read the PSD Parent & 
Student Handbook.

We will strive to provide a sense of 
belonging in a virtual environment, 
with increased opportunities for 
students to connect with their 

There will be multiple opportunities 
for students and families to make 
contact with teachers throughout 
the week.

School lunches will be available to all 
students who desire.

All teachers will use the district’s 
learning management system, 
Schoology. Learn more 
about Schoology.

There will be a support program to 
help parents who are interested in 
getting more assistance to help their 
students with at-home learning.

All teachers and school leaders 
are involved in training to improve 
teaching and learning in the 
online environment.

things you need to know about Remote Learning 2.0
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classmates and their teachers.
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